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Our last half-term of the year is well underway and there is plenty to both celebrate and look forward to. Our new 

starters have had the opportunity to visit the school at both their coffee morning and their parent stay-and-play 

and it’s a particularly exciting time for them and their families, as well as our Year 6s, who are in their final 6 

weeks of primary school life.  

This week, Orange Class have been undertaking their Phonics Screening Checks and Blue Class have been 

completing their Multiplication Tables Checks. We are so proud of them for how hard they have worked leading 

up to these as well as when carrying out their actual checks. Violet Class have also had their Bikeability Level 2 

this week, where they have learnt about bike safety and have been out on the roads. 

There are plenty of opportunities on the horizon with next week being Sports Week. We also have our music trip 

to the Halle on Tuesday, Violet and the Pear Tree Parpers are at the Cheshire Show on Wednesday and Orange go 

to Hayrack Church Farm on Thursday! 

Sport 

Next week is Sports Week at Pear Tree so your child will need to wear PE kit all week. On Friday, your child 

will need to wear their River Family coloured t-shirt.  

Organised for next week we have 

- Monday: Tae-Kwon-Do 

- Tuesday: Cheshire Cricket Board 

- Wednesday: Quidditch with AllStars & Forest Schools 

- Thursday: Nantwich Town Football & Sports Coaching Group 

- Friday: Sports Day (9:30 start for KS1 and 1:15 start for KS2) & Yellow swimming 

We also have Town Sports on Monday at Cumberland Sports Ground and on Wednesday at the Barony. If your 

child is taking part in this event, they will be handed a Pear Tree top to wear to it. 

Pips 

At this time of the year, we start to look forwards to the next academic year. If you have any unwanted toys, 

games, dressing up clothes, sports equipment etc. that could be donated to Pips to replenish the much-loved 

resources that are currently being used, we would be extremely grateful. 

P.T.A.  

A huge thank you to the P.T.A for their organisation of the Summer Fair. They raised a staggering £1500, which 

will be used to help to enrich our curriculum offering for the children here at Pear Tree. The P.T.A support the 

school through not only purchasing resources but also paying for trips, music lessons, buses, special events and 

many other behind-the-scenes activities. 

 

 

http://www.peartreeprimary.co.uk/
http://www.peartreeprimary.co.uk/


RSPCA 

If anyone has any tea towels, hand towels, face cloths or pillow cases the RSPCA at Stapeley are desperate. 

Please drop them in to school. 

Reminders 

Wednesday 25th June 5.30-6.30pm ‘Meet the Headteacher’ Mrs Casey 

Thursday 26th June – Move Up Day.  

 

Thank you as ever for your continued support.  

Mr Greasby & Mr Perry 

 


